

Highbury Grove School Specialist Music School

Headteacher:

Tom Sherrington MSc

8 Highbury Grove London N5 2EQ 020 7288 8900 admin@highburygrove.islington.sch.uk www.highburygrove.islington.sch.uk

12th February 2016

Dear Parent and Student,

We would like to remind all students that the PE kit for all PE lessons should be the Highbury Grove purple PE shirt, black tracksuit trousers or shorts and a black tracksuit top. Any other colours are not permitted.

The Highbury Grove PE department expects the highest standards from all pupils at all times, many thanks for your support on this.

Yours faithfully,

Mr. B. Moore

Head of Highbury Grove PE













